
WTTT / THE VOICE OF COMMUNITY SERVICE / AMHERST MASSACHUSETTS 

November 12, 1963 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This letter will serve as confirmation that your logging 
of the WTTT signal on October 22, 23, and 25 is in sub- 
stantial agreement with the official station logs of those 
dates. 

Thank you for your best wishes. 

Very truly yours, 

Augustine L. Cavallaro 
General Manager 


